Newsletter Friday 4th March 2022

Matthew 22:36-40
You shall love your neighbour as yourself.

This Bible passage was shared with the children on Monday. Mrs Hollas led a
worship to explain to them about the situation in Ukraine. This was done using
footage from the children's news channel Newsround.

The people listening to Jesus immediately asked ‘But who are our neighbours?’
Jesus explained that all of humanity are our neighbours and should be loved and
respected.

As we watch the news and see the situation in Ukraine develop day by day, we send
them our love and prayers. We have not started a collection of goods or money as
we are aware that we have asked for money for trips lately and do not want to
overface you. However, should you express a wish for us to do so, we certainly will.

PE KITS. _
It is vital that your child has a School Trips
PE kit in school. PE is part of :
the curriculum and every child FEEELCEN V\_'e remlnd.all Bl
must take part. We only have that school trip reply slips need to
so much spare kit to loan out be returned on time. It is vitally
and we are doing this in every Important we receive the
class every PE lesson. Earrings completed medical slips as without
should be studs and these these your child will not be able to
MUST be removed for PE. No travel.
other jewellery is permitted in
school. We need to allocate lunches,
transport and payments.
Class water bottles The reply slip helps coordinate the
should contain WATER smooth running of the day and are
not juice. Thank you part of the legal requirements

_ placed upon school.
Just a reminder - we are

a NUT FREE school

because we have

children with severe School dinner menu next week will be WEEK 3.
allergies. On Thursday 10th there will be a special menu
L celebrating all that is wonderful about school

SJsyEmac dinners. Burger, fries and corn on the cob.

a a ) Quorn and veg enchiladas. Chocolate sponge
and mint custard.




18th March | Non Uniform for Lucky Dip Bags

25th March | Non Uniform for chocolate donation

30th March | Viking in school with Year 4!

1st April School closes at 2pm and Easter Fair
in the school hall. All welcome. Please ensure that all
clothing and belongings
19th April School reopens 08:45am. have your child's name
in. Thank you.

28th April Choir perform at Ewood Park

Perfect Presentation Tea Party.

We are having a whole school push on improving handwriting, presentation
and children giving each lesson 100% effort. We are looking for each child to
progress. Those recognised at the celebratory Tea Party this week are:
Harry Hoggath, Blake Taylor Wood, Hudson Simpson, Ava Millington, Caelan
White, Jonah Hayat, Jasmine Hay, Maliha Imaan, Sam Holgate, Jasmine
Doohan, Kae Helliwell, Matilda Walker, Leah Hayat, Will Hales and Isabelle
Richmond.
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We celebrated World Book day at the library. In school, every
class has read and responded to a different version of Little Red

Riding Hood, one with ninjas, one set in the Caribbean and many



http://www.coolmilk.com

